
 

 

 
 

 
ODISHA ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION  
Plot No.4, Chunokoli, ShailashreeVihar, Chandrasekharpur 

Bhubaneswar-751021 
TEL.No.2721048, 2721049, FAX: 2721053/2721057 

e-mail: orierc@gmail.com/orierc@rediffmail.com 
Website: www.orierc.org 

******* 
Dated.16/06/2017 

 
 
Sub: Intimation for meeting for non-submission of sufficient bids related to CESU Sale Transaction. 
 
 
Sir, 
 
The RfP, Dated 24th June 2016 for sale of Central Electricity Supply Utility (CESU) covering the 
distribution and retail supply of electricity in the Electrical circles of Bhubaneswar, Cuttack, 
Paradeep, and Dhenkanal in the State of Odisha u/s 20 of the Electricity Act, 2003 and subsequent 
amendments/notifications thereto, was cancelled due to non-submission of sufficient bids by the 
bidders in commission’s notification dated 17th April, 2017.  

The Commission has further decided to hold the meeting in OERC conference hall at 11AM at its 
office in Bhubaneswar on 30th June, 2017 in order to discuss and understand the reasons for non-
submission of sufficient bids by the interested bidders. The Commission would request your 
participation in the above meeting for further action on the CESU Sale Transaction. Please confirm 
your presence in the meeting to the Commission.  
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Secretary I/c 
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